Building, Streets and Grounds 9/6/17

Meeting Called to order at 7:05 PM.

Attending: Karl Wilkins, Broc Reeser and Chris Shepard.

Chris Shepard and Broc Reeser installed a new net for the tennis court.

Trees removed from Stoltz and Bailey's property by Hickory Ridge Tree Service. An extra \$25 needed for brush chipping.

Injector on truck is working better; this will continue to be monitored.

Red truck needs four new tires on the back. Two quotes from Jerry's Tire & Battery, \$714.64 for Kelly Tires and \$727 for Good Year.

Nashville Construction Quoted the guardrail on County Line Road for \$9535. Discussion brought up about fixing the road and flatting the road out when a new guardrail is put in. A-1 quoted this at \$24,062 and this would bring the road up 12 inches on the inside bend in the road. Broc expressed concerns that this is not a good fix. Broc suggested the road have the crown taken out then repaved.

Russ Yarger talked about the bridge inspection conducted this year and the repairs that need to be done. Completion of the repairs needs to be finished before next inspection.

Meeting adorned at 7:35 PM